
Glenwood Parents’ Committee Meeting Minutes   11/01/23 @ 7.30pm 

 

Attendees: 

Katharine   

Lindsey    

Alison    

Claire 

Lorraine 

 

Nursery Update 

• Nativities went well, good feedback from parents, multiple children off due to sickness 

• ASDA token competition won by Glenwood Nursery, £500 to be collected 

• Uniform still available to purchase 

• Access to large part of garden still unavailable, no ongoing work, slide/toadstools never been 

accessible, temporary fencing remains, Committee to notify parents and consider contacting 

East Ren council via social media  

 

Social/Pamper night 

• Giffnock North club suggested as venue 

• Raffle prizes to be collected by local businesses 

• 17/24th March provisional date 

• Katharine to contact previous stall holders 

 

Tea towels 

• Tea towel to be created again this year with artwork produced by children 

• Proceeds to parent funds 

 

Nursery photographs 

• Take place Feb/March 

• Date TBC 

• Parents will be notified via newsletter/email 

 

 

Next meeting: 22/02/23 at 8pm 


